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Statement on Veto Override to end Excessive $300 UI benefit 

The Assembly today failed, on a party line vote, to override Gov. Evers veto of Assembly Bill 336.  Rep. 

Scott Allen (R-Waukesha) released the following statement: 

“Assembly Democrats voted lock-step with an out-of-touch governor effectively leaving in place 

taxpayer-subsidized unemployment benefits.  They failed to recognize the stress and pressure that this 

failed policy places on workers who are showing up to do their jobs.” 

 

### 

The 97th Assembly District includes portions of the City and Village of Waukesha 

and the Towns of Genesee, and Mukwonago. 

https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/2021/proposals/reg/asm/bill/ab336

